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25/08/2023  12:43:192023/3304/L OBJ Annika Carlos I strongly object to this application for an upper ground floor extension, garden flat outbuilding extension and 

bin storage are to the front of the building. 

This building is already overcrowded with 12+ bedsits and already has overflowing bins and rubbish on the 

pavement. This is a health & safety hazard and creating more rooms will only exasperate the rubbish and 

health & safety problems. 

Additionally, this is a quiet, residential street with Grade II listed Georgian buildings and gardens.  Extending 

the building into the garden will disturb the greenery, nature and wildlife (birds, squirrels).  My building (57 

Oakley Square) overlooks the garden of 61 Oakley and granting this extension would effectively alter the 

garden into a block of flats! 

I strongly object to this planning request and I urge the council to do the same.
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